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PERMANENT MISSION OF INDIA TO THE UNITED NATIONS
NEW YORK
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PM/NY/443/4/2021

The Permanent Mission of India to the United Nations presents its
compllments to the Secretary-General of the United Natlons and with reference to
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October 2020, concerning the receipt of an amendment to the submission made by
the People’s Republic of Bangladesh to the Commission on the Limits of
Continental Shelf (“the Commission), has the honor to express the following
position of the Government of the Republic of India with regard to the
Bangladesh’s amended submission.

2. It may be recalled that in response to the Indian Submission to the CLCS of
14 May 2009, the Government of Bangladesh observed that given the presence of
a dispute between Bangladesh and India concerning entitlement to the parts of the
continental shelf in the Bay of Bengal claimed by India in its submission, the
Commission may not “consider and qualify” the submlssmn made by India
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